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| OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF CE1..RAL INTELLIGENCE

pATE: 25 April 1974

to: Admiral Thomas H. Moorer, USN
Chairman, Joint Chiefs of Staff

FROM:
| NIU for the Middle East and Islamic World
 SUBJECT:
Attached Memorandum
REMARKS:

Director Colby has sent the attached
memorandum to Secretary Kissinger and
thought that you, as a fellow member of
the ad hoc Special Committee established
by NSSM 198, would also be interested in
his comments on the study report concerning
US~Saudi joint cooperation.
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